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On 13 April, IPC’s Head of Markets Mark Harrison will give a presentation at the Global
Symposium â€œDriving Sustainability through Leadership - in the postal and logistics
sectorâ€�.

On 13 April, IPC’s Head of Markets Mark
Harrison will give a presentation at the Global
Symposium “Driving Sustainability through
Leadership – in the postal and logistics
sector”. The symposium is organised by Swiss
Post in association with the Universal Postal
Union.

The one-day event will take place at the Swiss
Post Headquarters in Bern and will gather

sustainability experts and executives from
across the postal sector. The symposium will
be the occasion for posts to present what
they are doing in the field of environmental
sustainability. IPC will speak about the
leading role the IPC Environmental
Measurement and Monitoring System (EMMS)
has played in driving postal sector
sustainability efforts.

 


